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ST. CROIX, VI – 

 
GERS ST. CROIX OFFICE TO CLOSE FOR ST. THOMAS CARNIVAL CHILDREN’S PARADE  

  
The Government Employees’ Retirement System offices on St. Croix will be closed on Friday, 

May 3, 2019 for the St. Thomas Carnival Children’s Parade, in accordance with Governor 

Bryan’s proclamation.  

Regular business hours will resume on Monday, May 6th, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.   
 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your understanding.  
 

We wish everyone a safe and happy carnival! 
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